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September 11, 2018



Dear Friends,

At the Idaho Cattle Association, we are committed to promoting, protecting, and preserving the Idaho beef industry and the way of life so many of our members hold dear. Thanks to the continued support of people like you, we have been successfully serving the needs of Idaho cattle producers for over 100 years.

One of the most important things we can do to serve our members is to utilize the Idaho Cattle Political Action Committee. The Idaho Cattle PAC supports candidates and legislation that we believe will benefit Idaho cattlemen and women. The PAC runs on donations and on the funds raised from our annual PAC auction. I ask that you consider donating an item to be sold at the auction this year.

These items will allow the PAC to continue to support the election of capable lawmakers and public officials who will act as public servants to Idaho and to the Idaho cattle industry. If you have something you would like to donate, please contact the office at (208) 343-1615 or email Michelle at michelle@idahocattle.org. All donated items will be sold at the PAC auction on Monday, November 12th, the first night of this year’s annual convention in Sun Valley.

Thank you for your partnership with the ICA. Working with you allows us to serve the needs of the Idaho beef industry. I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,
[image: ]



Jennifer Ellis
Idaho Cattle PAC Chair
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